
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Town of North East/Village of Millerton 

Comprehensive Plan Committee 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that there will be a public hearing held before the Town of 

North East/Village of Millerton Comprehensive Plan Committee at the NorthEast-

Millerton Library Annex, 28 Century Blvd, Millerton, NY York on May 18, 2019 at 2:00 

pm to hear public comments or receive written public comments on the draft of the 

updated North East/Millerton Comprehensive Plan as posted on the Town of North East 

and the Village of Millerton web sites at www.townofnortheastny.gov  and 

www.villageofmillerton.net.  

 

A copy of the draft of the updated Comprehensive Plan is also available for inspection at 

the Town of North East Town Hall, 19 N. Maple Ave Mon-Th 9 am – 4 pm, Fri 9 am - 

12:30 pm, at the Village of Millerton Village Hall, 21 Dutchess Ave Mon-Th 9 am – 4 

pm, Fri 9 am – noon and at the NorthEast-Millerton Library at 75 Main Street, Millerton, 

Tu – Fri 11 am – 6 pm, Sat 10 am – 3 pm.  Written comments will be accepted until May 

27, 2019 and can be sent to either the Village Clerk, PO Box 528 or the Town Clerk PO 

Box 516, both in Millerton, NY 12546.   

 

All persons interested are invited to attend. 

 

Dated: May 2, 2019 

 

E. Greenwood 

Comprehensive Plan Committee Chair 

 

 


